

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 31st January 2025

PTA Non-Uniform Day – Key Stage Two

Dear Parents and Carers.

On Friday, 14th February we would like to invite all children to wear their own clothes to school.

Instead of a cash donation, we are asking parents and carers for donations of a bottle, any full, unopened, in date bottle will be gratefully received, be it Champagne or washing up liquid!

We would be very grateful if you would donate your bottles on Friday, 14th February when you bring your child into school in the morning.

These will be used at our Summer Fete on Saturday, 7th June.

Volunteers from the PTA will be on the school gates at drop off on Friday, 14th February to take your donations.

We thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Liveer

Laurilee Green Chair of PTA

pta@greenridgeacademy.co.uk

